
 
 

On 27.02.2023, High coverage was received in print and electronic media in connection with the 
Visit of Sri Sudhansh Pant, IAS, Secretary, GoI, Ministry of Ports, Shipping and Waterways to 
Visakhapatnam and his Reviews with Visakhapatnam Port Authority, Indian Maritime University, 
Dredging Corporation and Centre of Excellence in Maritime & Shipbuilding. 

 

 

 


